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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Easter Revision Sessions 
 
As we approach the examination period for students in Year 11 and Year 10, it is very important that 
(NAME) attends the revision sessions as detailed on the attached. The sessions are taking place 
during the Easter holidays Monday 10 April – Thursday 13 April 2017 and refreshments (drinks and 
snacks) will be provided for students who attend. 
 
Please email Sharon Hutchinson shutchinson@lfatq.org.uk, who will ensure that the appropriate staff 
are notified who will be attending the sessions.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs M Wood 
Interim Senior Associate Principal 
 
CC  Mrs S Price VP 
 Mr N Haddon  VP 
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